Finance Committee Meeting

A Finance Committee Meeting of the Village of Arthur Board of Trustees was called to order at 6:06 p.m. Monday, February 26th, 2018. Roll call was taken and those trustees present include Paul Pearce, Jenni Marner, Mike Hilgenberg, and Village President Rod Randall. Joe Yoder, as a guest, arrived at 6:54 p.m.

There was general discussion on the financial goals and objectives of the Village of Arthur and how to best communicate those goals to organizations seeking grant money. The meeting was adjourned at 7:36 p.m.

APPROVED

Village President

ATTEST

3/5/18 DATE